Captains Meeting August 28, 2013

Carol DeHart called the meeting to order at 7:35
She thanked Murphy’s for allowing us to have the meeting there.

Carol reminded everyone that one member of each team must be at the Membership
meeting next week at Crossflites to sign of the teams packet of penalty points will be
assessed.

Carol turned the floor to Susan Linkous to discuss the Dart Classic.

Susan advised the members that the current hotel that we have had our tournament at has
raised the rental fee for the ballroom to $18,000 from $1,100 and that the room rates had
also increased. She stated that Carol and her had looked at a couple of other places and
that if anyone knew of a location to please contact a board member.

A motion was made on Robert Beattie’s behalf that the number of legs that have to be
played by a member of a team should not include the captains. A discussion was held it
was decided not to bring up motion next week.

Jeremy Overfield brought up a motion to change the way the All Stars are figure from the
first seven weeks to the 10 week season since we do not hold an All Star match. A
discuss was held and it was decided that it would be brought up next week.

No other discussion was held.

The meeting was adjourned at 8:00pm



